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Primary Computing Conference 

17th June – UEA Julian Study Centre 

This conference is intended to support primary teachers in their preparation for 

the new Computing curriculum which starts in September 2014. With input 

from UEA experts, software providers and teachers already teaching  

computing in the classroom, this conference will help teachers plan to teach 

computing from September and beyond. Hands on sessions using software, 

practical planning activities and take away materials will all be available on the 

day, in the pleasant surroundings of our newest teaching space, the Julian 

Study Centre. 
 

The conference will be led by Helena Gillespie, Senior Lecturer in Education 

and Lead Educator on Teaching Computing open online course. 

 

Programme: 

9.30 Welcome 

9.45 Keynote – Penelope Woolf – Head of Primary, Espresso education 

10.45 Coffee 

11.00 – 12.30 Breakout sessions to include sessions on planning for the new  

curriculum, computing using QR codes and setting up a Code Club – more tbc 

Lunch 

1.30 – 2.15 Afternoon Keynote  

2.15 – 3.00 Breakout sessions as above 

3.00 -3.30 – Plenary with Q&A 

3.30 - close 

 

Cost: 

£95 (inclusive of lunch, refreshments and parking) 

Booking: 

For more information and booking details please contact: 

www.uea.ac.uk/education/news-and-events or edu.events@uea.ac.uk 


